
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Council

Date: December 27, 2016 4:51:53 PM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: March 4, 2015 at 5:14:33 PM CST
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@att.net>
Subject: Re: Council

Hans, 
I'm just a laymen but my eyes are opening, As you should very well know, I can't have a new attorney until we are dissolved. So,
your suggestions to me for over a year to get a new attorney is in error, one of many to my dismay.
I no longer feel you or your firm are seeing to my best interests and most likely haven't been since I signed on.
It's a shame because you come across to me as a Jon Stewart type and I honestly thought you would be good.

Costs on this case, What costs? 
You mean the filing fees and copy fees Or are you pursuing something more?

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

On Mar 4, 2015, at 4:29 PM, Hans Mast <hansmast@att.net> wrote:

Paul as I said before I cannot sign and release our lien before the case is resolved. That doesn't make any sense.  But if you're
new attorney is willing to reimburse us for our costs I'm sure we can work out something at the appropriate time.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 4, 2015, at 4:23 PM, Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net> wrote:

Are you willing to sign a lean release?

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

On Mar 4, 2015, at 3:56 PM, HANS MAST <hansmast@att.net> wrote:

Well I can wait a little bit if you need more time...but Im prepared to do it anytime..

On Wednesday, March 4, 2015 3:44 PM, Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net> wrote:

Are you asking me or is that your intentions?

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

> On Mar 4, 2015, at 3:34 PM, Hans Mast <hansmast@att.net> wrote:
> 
> I can do it either now or after the pretrial settlement conference.
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> 
> Sent from my iPhone
> 
>> On Mar 4, 2015, at 3:24 PM, Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net> wrote:
>> 
>> Hans,
>> Do you plan to file a motion to remove yourself from this case?
>> 
>> Paul Dulberg
>> 847-497-4250
>> Sent from my iPad
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